
Fox Hills Elementary 

Community Council Meeting Notes 

September 8, 2022 

9AM Family Center Relo 

In Attendance: Heidi Hatch, Teri Daynes, Julie Weseman, Victoria Forster, Jamie Taylor,  

Amy Shelton, Natalie Murphy, Kylie Jones 

Community Members: Brenda Shamo, Katie Crockett 

Minutes from April’s meeting were read, and approved. 

Vitoria Forster and Jamie Taylor were voted in for another term.  

Angela Wayman (who was excused for a previous engagement) was voted in as well 

Victoria Forster was voted in as Chair. Heidi Hatch was voted in as Vice Chair. Natalie Murphy will act as 

secretary and take minutes at the meetings. 

Rules of Order/Procedures in the 2022-20223 Handbook pg.13-14 were approved. Members are invited 

to watch the district training videos. 

Proficiency-Based Learning Student Bill of Rights and Responsibilities pg. 15 in the handbook was 

reviewed. 

It was voted and approved to continue to use the nearpod pod and google classroom applications that 

were used last year to teach digital citizenship and safe technology and media choices.  

 

Upcoming deadlines: September 30, 2022 Council membership must be in place.  

SCC roster due to Communications@graniteschools.org. 

Complete the membership and pricipal assurance forms and the final summary report on how 

 LAND Trust funds were used for 21/22 school year. 

Meetings were voted and approved to be held on the 2nd Thursdays at 9 AM in the family center relo.  

It was voted and approved to moved next months meeting to October 6th as the second Thusday falls 

during fall break. 

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 AM 
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